



KAPPA KAPPA PSI STUDENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA

Sunday, February 7th, 2021 | 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. ET

[ACCESS ZOOM CALL](#)

Started at 5:00PM ET

1. Attendance - *please list your name and position below*

- a. Bang Co - VPSA
- b. GO CHIEFS!
- c. Patrick Caraveo - SWD Sec/Treas
- d. Grace Idleburg-MWD MAL
- e. Ike Ireland - NED VPP
- f. Reilly Hesseltine - NED Sec/Treas
- g. Katrina Marek - NCD VPM
- h. Joey Sacino -WD MAL
- i. Serin Park - SWD VPP
- j. Jack-o-lantern Gornick - NCD President
- k. Jacob Coughlin - MWD President
- l. Grant Winternheimer - NCD Sec/Treas
- m. Ayleen Sanchez- SWD VPM
- n. Megan Meng - WDVP
- o. Deena Ereifej - NED MAL
- p. Tracy Kidwell - MWD Sec/Treas
- q. TJ Coleman - SWD President
- r. Glenna Fulitano-MWD VP
- s. Laurel Wardell - NCD VPP
- t. Sean Hargis - SED Sec/Treas
- u. Madeline Lee - SED VPP
- v. Martin Murungi - SED Parliamentarian
- w. Anthony Goodin - SED VPM
- x. Tarshae Odom - SED Pres.

2. Wins (5:03 - 5:10 p.m.)

- a. CHIEFS!
- b. I ordered my own euphonium! #Hype - Patrick
- c. I did my first twitch stream today! - Joey



- d. I watched Blackpink's Concert 3 times! - Ayleen
- e. I knitted a sweater last week!! - Tracy
- f. I can walk without my boot! - Glenna
- g. DLC is complete and was successful! We had over 100 people on each day.

3. Review Previous Meeting Minutes (5:10-5:15 p.m. ET)

- a. [LINK](#)

4. District Updates (5:15 - 5:25 p.m. ET / fill out before meeting if possible)

- a. MWD
 - i. Winter Council Meetings
 - ii. Convention Planning
 - iii. 2 of 4 professional developments completed
- b. NED
 - i. Our first Precinct meeting went well, although we struggled with attendance, people who signed up didn't attend
 - ii. We have Precinct fun nights these next two weeks, Among Us, a movie night, Jackbox Games, and Family Feud before our next Precinct meeting on the 20th.
 - iii. Lots of interest for DOs next year
 - iv. Convention is well on it's way, we have a solid schedule planned with TBSigma
- c. NCD
 - i. Finished our [Workshop Block](#) yesterday
 - ii. Musicianship Block 2/20 (register [here](#))
 - iii. Joint Hymn is being created right now
 - iv. Virtual Hymn Performance to be debuted at convention
- d. SED
 - i. Go CHIEFS! (gosh Bang you mock my agenda items)
 - ii. Just finished up District Leadership Convention--major props to Anthony!
 - iii. District Officer packets, Delegate forms, and Awards packets have been released
 - iv. FocuSED Bro2Bro pairings will be sent out in order to facilitate communication prior to our second virtual SEDC
 - v. Social Media project- Liz is compiling all chapters' social media handles for the chapter directory
 - vi. February State-Wide-a-Thons have begun, and the March SWAT guidelines have been released!
 - vii. February Calling all Candidates - seminars about running for District Office
 - viii. February Black History Month program showcasing leaders within the district
- e. SWD
 - i. "PSI-TAU Days are for the Bois" Workshops have started
 - a. First was January 30th
 - b. Next is February 20th ([REGISTER HERE!!!](#))



- ii. Began working on District Council Campaigning
 - a. Created and posted office-specific videos on running and working in each position onto our [Facebook](#) page
 - iii. Hosted first SpicyBois Chat
 - a. Check out the stream [HERE!](#)
 - b. Follow our [Facebook](#) to watch for the next one!
 - iv. Met for Winter Council and Solidified plans for Virtual Convention, Marketplace, NewALTO, and Workshops
 - v. NewALTO submissions open today
 - f. WD
 - i. **Our Chapter Leadership Retreat is February 27th! [Register here!!](#)**
 - ii. Our States Days hosts have been picked, and will host their respective State Days during the last two weeks of March
 - iii. We hosted a DO interest workshop/panel a few days ago and will have it posted on YouTube soon
 - iv. Our Minecraft server is still in the works for our district convention- message Joey if you'd like to get early access to the server :)
 - g. VPSA
 - i. [VPSA Webpage](#)
 - 1. Show off for 5 minutes at each district convention
 - ii. Virtual Convention Resources
 - 1. Run of Show - one tab of all information with all Zoom links and Zoom roles
 - 2. Roles and Responsibilities - be specific with who does what (everyone on the district council can help during every workshop in some way)
 - 3. Intros and Bios - list these in the case backup speakers are needed
 - 4. Provide attendees links to specific convention tracks, Zoom rooms, and presentations
 - 5. Make sure attendees know what each workshop will be about and who will be speaking
 - iii. DPs: please include AABOD in all communication and requests from your DAAs
- 5. Group Activity (5:25 - 5:35 p.m. ET)**
- a. [Potential breakout room activity](#)
- 6. Breakout Rooms (5:35 - 5:55 p.m. ET)**
- a. What is your communication / marketing plan for District Convention? (how do we increase participation?)
 - b. Bring your response to the next SAC meeting
- 7. Next SAC Meetings**
- a. Please complete the [Doodle](#) (for our last meeting) by Feb. 25th, 2021.



- b. SAC Meeting Plan:
 - i. March (before DCons start): District Elections, Transitions, and tying loose ends
 - ii. April (after WDCon): transition meetings
 - iii. May: 1st SAC meeting for new DOs
 - iv. June: Chapter officer training (Presidents & VPMs)
 - v. July (before NatCon): Planning for NatCon, Prep for Ken Corbett Most Improved Chapter Award, & Bang Co says BYE forever!

Ended at 6:05PM ET

Important Dates

Please list your questions below: